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Comments: With respect, the benefit to private sheep owners does not justify the ongoing destruction to

wilderness assets on public land. Now is the time to start retiring grazing permits in this high alpine area,

especially as growing urban populations begin to stress established outdoor recreation assets. Thank you for

your consideration.


